REFER TO NO.

NM3/P10-1(6)

U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION
GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS

12 March 1942

Dear "Fog":

Just arrived on my new Jjob and certainly
am enjoying everything.

Concerning basketball for next year,

we sure would appreciate playing your team
in Kansas City as was done thils year.

I would be glad to hear from you con-
cerning this matter, and what dates you

suggest.,
Best personal regards, 1 am

Sincerely,

a0l Weklly

PAUL D. HINKLE,
Athletic Department.

Mr. Forrest Allen,
Basketball Coach,

University of Kansas,
ILawrence, Xansas.
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